
June Friends meeting 6/20/23 5 members present

The meeting was held in the Legion Hall as we were preparing for the Library book sale.
We discussed the schedule of volunteers that are helping out with the book sale.

We shared the craft raffles for the sale- jewelry set (value $26) from Jessica Anderson
at JP Anderson Creations, 2 wine bottle windchimes (value $25 each) from Susan
Kappus Durso of Cling Gaoth Wind Chimes and 4th of July Picnic Set from the Bergins.
Raffle tickets will be $2 or 3 for $5. We will also be asking for a $2 donation for the
Friends car window sticker that was designed by Heidi.

We decided to look into ordering t-shirts using the sticker design with a change of
wording on the bottom of the sticker. The Friends will be able to order their size and we
will print youth t-shirts to sell at Dover Days. The Friends shirt will have a little logo on
the corner and we will explore prices for a polo as well. The youth t-shirts will have a
full logo on the front in a pale gray. We will be taking orders at the next Meeting and
order the youth t-shirts at that time.

The Library raffle for May from Amenia Massage raised $80. The raffle for July is a
family 4pk from the NY Yankee High-A Affiliate Hudson Valley Renegades which
includes 4 tickets and 4 hats for a midweek game. We also included 3 different Topps
Now limited edition baseball cards of Aaron Judge’s home run chase. The raffle for
August is a wine and chocolate basket being donated by Terri Jacopino from Pestguard
LLC. We also discussed raffle baskets for the rest of the year. We ask members to
please bring something to contribute to our September themed basket for Halloween to
our August meeting or contact Chris if unable to attend but would like to add something
to the basket.

Dover Days raffles will have 3 raffle choices this year. Raffle ticket cost will be $5 each,
2 free when you sign up for the Friends.

- Night on the Town - Old Drover Inn certificate with $100 certificate from Morning
Star Car Service

- Item from the NY Giants(TBD)
- Crocheted fall themed blanket

We will be reaching out to our members for renewal and donations in August as stated
in our by-laws.
The book sale held from 6/23-6/25 raised $1677 for the library.

We will be taking the month of July off and will have our next meeting on Tuesday
August 15th.


